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MINISTRY OF NATURE,
ENVIRONMENT AND TOURISM
OF MONGOLIA
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Chingeltei duureg, Ulaanbaatar, MONGOLIA
Tel: (976-51) 26-21-71, Fax: (976-11) 26-62-88,
E-mail: monenv@mail. mo, hitpfesww. mne.mn
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Mr. YVO DE BOER

Executive Secretary

United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change
P.O. Box 260124

D-53153 Bonn

Germany

Dear Mr. de Boer,
We have the honor of referring to the Copenhagen Accord of December 18, 2009.

Mongolia is pleased to inform you, through this letter, of its desire to be associated with the
Copenhagen Accord.

The Government of Mongolia avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of
the UNFCCC the assurances of its highest consideration.

Respectfully,

GANSUKH Luimed
MP and Minister of Nature, Environment and Tourism

080041



